
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

Have a wonderful Christmas with your families and I look forward to seeing the children 

refreshed and ready for Term 3 in January.  

If the children would like to research the Anglo-Saxons, please remember they can 

present their findings in any format when they return to school.  

Here are some pictures of events that have taken place this week in school:  

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for the wonderful presents, we are all 

extremely grateful.  

  

 Merry Christmas,  

 

 Mrs Ward, Mrs Phillips, Mrs Webster and Miss Smith  
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